
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2019-A-025 

Subject: 193 Extension Gate Lounge Re-numbering 

From: Customer and Terminal Services 

Contact: Paul Schenk, paul.schenk@gtaa.com, 416-776-3471 

Date: 2019-06-10 

As we continue to develop and expand the 193 extension to meet the demands in 

capacity and the needs of our stakeholders and passengers, we are adding 5 new gates to 

the east side of the facility. In advance of the operational go-live of these additional gates 

there is a requirement to re-number the gate lounges on the inside of the facility. 

On the night of June 10, after transborder operations, we will begin the process of 

changing over the signage and the IT systems to match the re-numbering plan. This work 

will take place over a period of 3 nights concluding on the morning of Thursday, June 13. 

From an airline and passenger perspective the change should be relatively seamless. 

There will be no change to the airside gate numbering as part of this work.  

The plan for re-numbering includes three gates on the first night, followed by 4 gates on 

each of the following two nights. The changeover is noted below. 

Please pass this information along to all your operational teams as needed.  
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